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QUESTIONS AT ANY TIME TO CABINET PORTFOLIO HOLDERS 
 
Response by the Portfolio Holder: 
 
I can advise that this Authority has been successful in obtaining a grant to install 
chargers in some of our off street car parks, more information can be seen at 
https://en.powys.gov.uk/article/7890/Electric-vehicle-charging-points-rev-up  
 
We are also seeking further funding opportunities to enable more chargers to be 
installed at other locations across the county. 
 
Unfortunately, it is not simple to install EV chargers within existing infrastructure such 
as lampposts since the cabling etc in place here is only sufficient to power the lamps 
on the columns.  It is therefore not currently feasible or safe to add charge points to 
the lamp posts. 
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